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Adult Summer Computer Course at Winters Community Library 
 
(Woodland, CA) – The Winters Community Library, a branch of the Yolo County Library system, is 
offering a five-session, beginning computer course for adults on Tuesdays, beginning June 21 through 
July 19, 6:30 to 8:00 p.m.  The course will be held at the library, located at 708 Railroad Avenue in 
Winters and will cover basic computer skills, such as establishing an e-mail account, searching the 
Internet and using Microsoft Office applications.   
 
Laptop computers will be provided, but participants may bring their own laptops if they choose.  The 
course is limited to 15 students and is free of charge.  Sign-ups will begin on May 20.  To reserve a 
space in the course, visit the Winters Community Library, located at 708 Railroad Avenue in Winters or 
call (530) 795-4955. 
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